

28th February 2024

Dear Hadley Year 4 Parents

Year 4 Trip to a Local Church - Thursday, 14th March 2024

I am pleased to inform you that we have arranged for both Newcastle and Exeter University to Visit a local Church in Enfield Town. The trip will be on Thursday, 14th March 2024.

Children should arrive at the Academy at their usual time. We will be travelling by public transport from outside the Academy, and will return by 3pm. Children must wear **full academy uniform** and, as we cannot guarantee the British weather, please make sure your child is dressed appropriately to suit the ever-changing weather conditions.

Please make us aware on the slip below if your child suffers from travel sickness and make sure we have the appropriate medication if needed!

All children now receive free school meals which ensures a packed lunch will be provided for every child. Your child can still bring their own packed lunch if they choose to, please ensure that it is in a backpack or plastic bag (so that we can throw away any remains). **No glass bottles, fizzy drinks, sweets or chocolate!**

Children will finish the school day at the usual time of 3:20pm. For your child to attend, please complete and return the reply slip below **by Friday**, 8th **March 2024.**

Kind regards,

Mrs Maisto and Mr Bailey Year 4 Team

Year 4 trip to Local Church – Thursday, 14th March 2024
Child's Name:
Details of any Medical condition or Medication required for the trip:
(Please tick where appropriate)
I give permission for my child to attend this trip
I will provide my child with a packed lunch
My child usually has a school meal - please provide a packed lunch
I understand that I will need to collect my child from their classroom at the normal time (15:20)
Parent Name: Parent Signature:
Contact No: Principal - Zoë Thompson BSc Hons, NPQH South Street, Enfield, EN3 4PX

Tel: 020 8804 6946 Fax: 020 8805 9949 www.oasisacademyhadley.org